

TADA Board of Directors
May 15, 2006

AGENDA ITEM: CALL MEETING TO ORDER. TAKE ROLL CALL.

The regular meeting of the Tallahassee Area Dart Association Board of Directors meeting was called to order by Lyle Herrick, President. The Secretary was in attendance. Roll was taken.

AGENDA ITEM: LETTERS RE: MELEE AT BANNERMAN'S
Lyle Herrick the President passed out copies of the letters sent to participants in the incident that happened in March to each Board of Director.

AGENDA ITEM: FINANCIAL REVIEW

Cheryl Moore was not in attendance so there was no financial review, but it was mentioned that several state team members from last year have still not paid for their State Team shirts.

AGENDA ITEM: POTENTIAL SPONSORS

Lyle brought up these potential sponsors:

Charlie Place (Rose and Thorn Pub)

Ramada Inn/ Ale House on Apalachee Pkwy

Kelli Dougherty said that she was going to get some dart boards after the Cherry Bomb Tournament coming up, and we should just have them to entice bars that we can handle putting the boards up etc.. to create more sponsors.

AGENDA ITEM: SEMINOLE SHOOT

**June 9, 10,11 @ Hobbit (\$3000)

Blind draw on Friday night June 9th

Chance Board- donations by state team members(need stuff donated by others as well)

Jim and Terri Gavins, our tournament directors volunteered to be the contact for this event!

***It was brought up that the portable boards are still sitting on Joe Watt's driveway, and need to be stored somewhere. Dana Stokes volunteered her house if needed. Jim Gavins will repair them first.

AGENDA ITEM: HOSTING REGIONALS FOR STATE TEAM 2007

**Kelli Dougherty spoke about Tallahassee as a possibility for hosting the State Team Regionals in 2007. We need 4200 square feet of room for this. The Ramada Inn on North Monroe was brought up as a possibility.

AGENDA ITEM: SPRING SEASON END OF THE YEAR PARTY

- Will be held Saturday June 17th @ Salty Dawg
- 3:00- Food (wings, keg etc..)
- 4:00-Trophies
- 6:00- Seeded Blind Draw

TADA Board Of Directors
May 15, 2006
Page Two

Trophies- Sheila and Toby volunteered to pick out the trophies, and to handle all of the stats etc...

Tom Clemer had an idea about doing a silent bid with the bars to see where our end of the year party will be held, to see what each one could offer.

TADA Board Of Directors
May 15, 2006
Page two

Sheila brought up that we really need to look at for the future to have them at some type of hall where we can all bring our children and families.

**This will be a fundraiser for state team as well

AGENDA ITEM: CHALKBOARDS AT LAKEWOOD GRILLE

Lyle spoke about this problem, and has been in contact with the owner. There have been several complaints about tables with people eating etc.. in the way of the dartboards. He will follow up on this.

AGENDA ITEM: SUMMER 2006 SEASON

It was decided that there will not be a summer season and instead have Wednesday night blind draws throughout the summer.

AGENDA ITEM: BLIND DRAWS

**It was discussed to change the night due to the lack of participation on Saturday nights!

Friday night blind draws will start this Friday May 19th @ the Salty Dawg! It will be \$6.00 per person with an extra dollar going to the mystery out. The Mystery out will be 2-170 only on Friday nights to hopefully make a bigger pot to draw more darters.

During the summer there will be Wednesday night blind draws ongoing that will start Wednesday May 24th. They will still be \$5.00 per person, and the mystery out will be 2-50.

They will be doing 50/50 at every blind draw to raise \$ for state team members.

***Chas will call Division Reps who will in turn call the captains to tell them about these blind draws.

TADA Board Of Directors
May 15, 2006
Page Three

AGENDA ITEM: FALL SEASON 2006

***Signups will be held Wednesday August 16th @ Salty Dawg
League play will begin Wednesday August 23rd!

AGENDA ITEM: RULES AND BY LAWS

Each officer will look over this and be ready to discuss at the next board meeting.

AGENDA ITEM: NEW BUSINESS

US Team is July 29th and 30th - in Colorado, and we need to have a regional. We will have sign ups at the end of the season party!

Lyle brought up the policy for making up games etc.. we need to come up with a more strict policy with a valid reason for making up a match, and the time allotted for making up a match. Each Officer will put together some ideas and bring them to the next meeting.

Lyle proposed the 16 point cap coming back next season because of so many C's and C+'s moving up, and they are hard to find.

It was also brought up about a possible A+ ranking for some players?

This will be discussed at the next meeting.

Jim Gavin's bought up a logo that Stewart Nelson came up with as a possible fundraising idea to make bumper stickers, tee shirts etc...

We will discuss at the next meeting.

TADA Board Of Directors
May 15, 2006
Page Four

The meeting was adjourned at 8:50 P.M. The next meeting will be held Monday, July 10th, 2006 at 7:00 P.M. at Gills Tavern.

DIRECTORS PRESENT: Lyle Herrick, Sheila Gmeiner, Dana Stokes, Toby VanEsselstine, Andrew Brady, Terri Gavins, Jim Gavins.

DIRECTORS ABSENT: Chas Rankin, Joe Watts, Libby Johnson, Cheryl Moore

DIVISION REPS PRESENT - Travis Flowers, Kelli Dougherty

Respectfully Submitted,

Dana Stokes
Secretary